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NATURE AND SCIENCE 
 

Call for Papers 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
  Do you have scientific research results, opinions/debates or review papers 
to be published? The new international academic journal "Nature and Science" 
(ISSN 1545-0740) is inviting you to publish your papers. Please visit 
http://www.sciencepub.net and send your manuscripts to editor@sciencepub.net.  
 
  The Nature and Science is an international journal to enhance our natural 
and scientific knowledge spreading in the world under the free publication 
principle. Any valuable paper to describe natural phenomena/existence or 
report scientific researches/pursuits will be acceptable, including both 
natural and social sciences. Papers submitted could be reviews, objective 
descriptions, research reports, opinions/debates, news, letters, and all 
other information nature and science related.  
 
  As a formal academic journal, the Nature and Science is registered in the 
United States and published in the both print and Internet online versions 
from November of 2003. The journal is calling for papers and looking for more 
co-operators and editors.  
 
  To cover the publication expenses of printing and website maintenance, the 
journal will charge authors limited publication fee (US$20/page for print 
version, and US$5/page for Internet online version). For the printed version, 
at least 1 hard copy of printed journal for each author and 100 offprints 
(reprints) for each article will be provided to authors by free charge.  
 
  If you have anything including research reports, review papers or any other 
related article to be published, it is a good chance. At least it is better 
than letting your precious achievements sleep in your drawers. If you have 
some friends for this, let them contribute papers also. Let's work together 
to promulgate our research results/opinions, to do what we can do.  
 
  Papers in all the fields are accepted: including natural science and social 
science.  
 
  Thank you for your support! 
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